
Gray Weekly News  
Week  Leading to Sunday, December 26, 2021  
 

Celebrate Christmas with us! 
 

Friday, December 24,  
7 pm 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service  
 

 
Sunday, December 26 

11 am 
Worship Service - Day after Christmas 

 
 
            ADVENT POINSETTIAS 
Thank you to everyone who purchased poinsettias in memory 
and honor of loved ones.  Our sanctuary is made even more 
beautiful with this wonderful Christmas tradition! 

 
 

 
 

First Sunday After Christmas 
 

             Isaiah 61:10 - 62:3 
            Psalm 96 
            Philippians 2:5-11 
            Luke 2:21-40 
 
   “Hope, Peace, Joy and Love” 
 

 
 

 



News and Notes 
 

THIS WEEK  
Sunday, December 19 

Please join us on Sundays at 11 am.  If you 
don’t feel comfortable coming in person, 
you can watch our livestream at 
graymemorialumc.org/facebook.com or 
graymemorialumc.org/youtube, at 11 am 
or any time after that at 

 graymemorialumc.org/
 

 
If you have prayer 
requests, please contact 
Norma Adams, Jennifer 
Skinner or Gail Teems. 
 
You may also call the 

church office at 850/385-6441 or send a text to 
850/933-8469. 

 

2021 Church Financial Report 
  

                                    Budgeted Amount thru  12/31/21           $    151,400 
                                    Giving Amount as of  12/12/21               $    136,117 
                                    Amount Needed thru 12/31/21               $      15,283 
ONLINE GIVING NOW AVAILABLE:  For your convenience, we have established online giving through 
the church management program, Breeze.  Here is the link:     

                            https://gmumc.Breezechms.com/give/online 
If you prefer, you can text a contribution to 850/695-3434.  If you have questions regarding this, please call 
Anita Durham at the church on Tuesday or Thursday mornings.  You can mail a check to 
2201 Old Bainbridge Rd., Tallahassee, FL 32303.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests 
 

All those who are suffering from accidents, illnesses and surgery 
Brenna, Bella, Joyce and Sam 
George, Nancy, Sarah, Chris and Rose 
Ron Murphy, friend of many, who is suffering from heart issues 
Patsy Simpson at Health South recovering from fall 
Betty Hair at Health South recovering from fall 
 

----------------------- 
 

WONDERFUL WEDNESDAYS ARE RETURNING!!! 
 

We will resume holding Wonderful Wednesdays brown bag luncheons 
at 12:30 pm on Wednesday, January 5, 2022.  This is one activity that 
everyone enjoyed immensely in the past and we look forward to seeing all 
of you again!  

 

https://www.graymemorialumc.org/
https://gmumc.breezechms.com/give/online


 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 22  5:30 pm  Choir Practice 
7 pm   Advent Bible Study via Zoom,  

led by Pastor Beth  
 
Thursday, Dec. 23  8:30 am  Yoga Class 

10 am  Bible Study 
5:30 pm  Yoga Class 

 
Friday, Dec. 24   7 pm   Christmas Candlelight Service 
 
 
Saturday, December 25  MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL! 
 
 
Sunday, Dec. 26   11 am  Worship Service 
 
 


